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OFFICIAL 

Ms Manjeet Grewal 
General Manager 
Sutherland Shire Council 
Locked Bag 17 
Sutherland NSW 1499 
 
 
Attention: Evan Phillips 
 
ALTERATIONS AND ADDITIONS TO ST JOHN BOSCO COLLEGE 
35 WARATAH ROAD, ENGADINE 
 
Dear Ms Grewal, 
 
Reference is made to Council’s referral regarding the abovementioned application which was referred to Transport for NSW 
(TfNSW) for comment in accordance with Clause 3.58 of the State Environment Planning Policy (Transport and Infrastructure) 
2021. 

 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted information and has requirements as the proposed development is not expected to have 
a significant impact on the classified road network. 
 
 
For more information, please contact Narelle Gonzales, Development Assessment Officer by telephone on 0409541879 or by 
email at development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Aleks Tancevski 
Senior Manager Land Use Assessment Eastern 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
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